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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 13th JULY 2009
 

Question
 
“Given that on 13th May 2009, the States approved P.50/2009 entitled ‘Committee of Inquiry: Reg’s Skips Ltd. –
Planning applications, as amended, would the Chief Minister advise what progress, if any, has been made in
selecting a Chairman and members of the Committee?”
 
 
Answer
 
Officers within my department are currently taking the necessary steps to appoint suitable candidates to undertake
this inquiry. It is my intention that we will return to the States with a proposition to appoint the Chairman and
members of the Committee of Inquiry which it is anticipated will be lodged during the summer recess for debate
in September.


